Pat Schoon

From: Dr. Peggy Buffington

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 2:34 PM

To: Tracy Brumley; Judy Henry; Robert Glover Jr; Lori Lindsey; Tim Krieg; Pat Schoon
Subject: FYl I

Office of Assessment

NEW: 2024-2025 Formative (Interim) Assessment Grant Distributions
The Indiana State Board of Education (SBOE) approved 2024-2025 Formative (Interim) Assessment Grant distributions.

Review this memo for details. Access this spreadsheet to confirm your corporation’s approved distribution.

IDOE will distribute funds to schools by Monday, September 30. IDOE provides funds to schools via electronic deposit
into Fund 3028. Funds are tagged with the memo line “FY25 Remediation Testing 3028-3199” to reflect current Indiana
Code naming conventions. Schools do not need to take any additional action to receive funds. Contact IDOE’s Office of

Student Assessment with additional questions.
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